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Homedale School

    District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal

Date: June 2023

Re: Athletic Director Report June 2023

Spring Sports have officially closed.  Homedale had great representation in all of the state 
tournaments. 

Softball- 4th at state.

Golf- Boys team- 2nd at state, Luke Henry & Gwen Parker- 4th at state individually

Tennis- no kids qualified for state

Baseball- 4th at state.

Track- 12 qualifiers for state 

Summer sports activities have already begun.  All of our sports programs have full summer 
calendars.  Coaches have done a great job getting together to organize their calendars so there 
are as few conflicting dates as possible.

There are youth clinics coming up for football, boys basketball, girls basketball and cheer.

The weight room will be open this summer.  However, it will only be opened up with reserved 
times made by coaches from each individual sport.  We will not have it opened up for certain 
times for anyone to come.   

Rehab Authority is hosting their annual fundraiser for local schools by donating the money they 
get from physicals back to the schools.  That will take place on Tuesday, July 25th from 5-7 at the 
Homedale location.  Cost of the physicals is $30.


